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January 14, 2025 

Licensing Assistance Team 
Division of Radiological Safety and Security 
U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission, Region I 
4 7 5 Allendale Road, Suite 102 
King Of Prussia, Pa 19406-1415 
R1DRSSMail.Resource @nrc.gov 

RE: Not- for- Profit Hospital Corporation dba United Medical Center 
License No. 08-11182-01 
Docket No. 030-01334 

Dear Sir or Madam: 

We would like to notify the Commission that we will be terminating our radioactive material 
license referenced above by the end of March 31, 2025. 

If additional information is needed or there are any questions, please contact our Radiation 
Safety O:ffjcer, Mr. Malek Daneshvamezhad, at 443-452-7607 or Mr. Randy Damron, Director 
of Diagnostic Imaging at 202-574-6585. 

Sincerely, 

Jacueline Payne-Borden, CEO 
Not-for-Profit Hospital Corporation 
1310 Southern Avenue, SE 
Washington, DC 20032 
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